
Friday 22nd  December 2023 

Notices  

Thank you to all families for           

supporting our various Christmas 

events this week. The turnout has 

been incredible which makes it even 

more special for our children.  

Dates  

Attendance  

Being in school not only helps with 

learning but also enables children to 

develop confidence and happiness 

within the school environment. 

Class percentages: 

Y1M : 92%           Y1C: 88% 

Y2: 92%       Y3: 91% 

Y4: 93%       Y5: 93% 

Y6: 92% 

This week has been full of Christmas 

events and celebrations. We hope we 

have created treasured memories 

which will last a lifetime.  

Our Christmas Fair was a huge success. 

We raised over £800—a big thank you 

to all parents for showing their support 

and of course the PTFA for arranging 

such an extravaganza.  

All children enjoyed a visit to Father 

Christmas in his Grotto. We were     

surprised by a sudden snow blizzard 

just before he arrived.  

Key Stage 1 and EYFS enjoyed          

performing their Nativities to friends 

and family this week. This week we 

also had a yummy  Christmas dinner, a 

Star Wars  Nativity Pantomime,  

Christmas parties, 

a movie  morning 

and a fabulous  

Key Stage 2 Carol 

Concert.  Thank 

you for all your 

support in   

attending these 

events.  

8/1/24 Back to school  

22/1/24 Stafford Gotta Sing     

Tickets on sale 

301/24 Stafford Gotta Dance  

Tickets on sale 

12/2/24—

16/2/24 

Half Term  

26/2/24 Stafford Gotta Sing (Choir) 

25/3/24—

5/4/24 

Easter Holidays  

22/4/24 Stafford Gotta Dance 

Message from the Head  What an end to a such a positive term!  

My first term as Headteacher has been incredible. I am so very proud of the 

children and staff. We have made massive improvements in both teaching 

and learning and behaviour. Thank you for being part of our   journey. We 

look forward to seeing what 2024 brings! 

New Areas in School 

Over the last term, the Bottled Room 

has been phased out. This has been    

replaced by a library. We now have a 

room big enough for all our wonderful 

books. The old library is now our ‘Quiet 

Room’. This space is being used for     

pastoral intervention.  


